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Ysgol Maes Owen 

Aim to learn, learn to succeed ~ Anelu at ddysgu, dysgu i lwyddo 
 

 

Monday 6th June 2022 

Dear Parents / Guardians of Year 6, 

I am writing to you at the start of your children’s last half term at Ysgol Maes Owen. A sad 

thought that our wonderful, hardworking and talented year 6 will be leaving us in just 6 

weeks! I am sure that our last few weeks will be fun, memorable and most definitely busy!  

I am very excited to tell you that for the first time in 3 years, our year 6s will be preparing for 

a very special Leavers’ service followed by an afternoon tea which you and your families will 

be invited to. I will be sending invitations and order forms for this next week, so please look 

out for these.  

As it will be a very busy few weeks with transition activities, I thought I would remind you of 

the important dates for you and your children. I hope you find this useful and please, if 

there are any questions at all don’t hesitate to get in touch. My email is 

jamesj50@hwbcymru.net or you could phone the office to ask to speak to me if needed. If 

any more dates come to my attention, I will inform you of them as soon as possible. 

Best wishes, 

J James 
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Tuesday 7th June 

Morning: Extra transition session for a small group of learners (letters given out Monday 6th)  

 

Wednesday 8th June 

Morning: Extra transition session for a small group of learners (letters given out Monday 6th)  

 

Tuesday 14th June 

After school: Fast Forward session for small group of learners and their parents at Maes Owen with 

Emrys staff. (Letters given out and forms returned before half term) 

 

Friday 17th June 

Deadline for orders and payment for Leavers’ hoodies 

 

Tuesday 21st June 

After school: Fast Forward session for small group of learners and their parents at Emrys ap Iwan. 

(Letters given out and forms returned before half term) 

 

Tuesday 28th June 

6pm: Meeting at Emrys re Summer School 

6:30pm: Parents’ Induction Evening at Emrys 

 

Wednesday 29th June – Friday 1st July 

Transition Days at Emrys. Learners will travel direct to Emrys and not come to Maes Owen at all on 

these days. 

 

Monday 4th July 

12:55 – 2:45pm: Transition at Rhyl High School (3 learners)  

 

Tuesday 5th – Thursday 7th July 

Transition Days at Rhyl High School (3 learners) 

 

Tuesday 12th July 

2pm: Leavers’ Service and Afternoon Tea for year 6 and their families (More information to follow) 

 

Wednesday 13th July 

5pm – 7pm: Leavers’ Party! 

 

Friday 15th July 

Last day of term. Year 6s will be presented with ROAs on this day. 

 


